NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING

A Public Hearing is scheduled for Tuesday, April 26, 2022 at 7:00 P.M. in the
River Oaks City Council Chambers located at 4900 River Oaks Blvd. in River
Oaks, Texas in order to receive public input on the CDBG-CV Community
Development Block Grant Program—Coronavirus-Round 3 that will prepare,
prevent and respond to coronavirus using Tarrant County’s share of HUD's
CDBG - Care's Act funds (CDBG-CV) for the City of River Oaks for a project
involving Park improvements at McGee and Wooldridge Parks to provide suitable
outdoor fitness, and social space to support social distancing guidance in an
eligible area. For more information please contact the Public Works Director at
817-626-5421, ext. 322 or the City Manager at 817-626-5421, ext. 324.
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